TO: Jason McManus CC: Henry Muller

FROM: Walter Isaacson DATE: January 19, 1994

As you know, I've been working with Curt Viebranz to explore the feasibility of an online information service to be delivered by cable networks to home computers.

We are setting up a small group to look at the editorial and business issues.

I would like to ask Dick Duncan and Alan Demaree to be the two edit staffers on the committee. (Oliver Knowlton might help with some technical issues, and Bruce Judson would be the primary business person.)

Curt and I will also get input from Lani MacDonald and Beth Zarcone, as well as others.

Please let me know if you have any problems with this. Thanks.